
  
 

200 Spielman Highway  Burlington, CT 06013-1735  860-673-6789 

Town of Burlington 

 
Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Burlington Conservation Commission 

January 20th, 2016 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by John Hebert, chairman.  In attendance were Jackie 
Shadford, Jon Schwartz, Paul Rochford, Kenneth Gordon, Richard Miller & Tom Finan. 
 
 

1. Review and accept minutes from November meeting with corrections 
2. The CC will rotate attendance at a multi-town Pequabuck River study group led by 

FRWA director Eileen Fielding. 
3. Covey Road Acquisition: Still waiting. 
4. Taine Mountain 2 Update: Closing is set for March 15. 
5. Conservation Policy: For now we will be guided by the Town’s State mandated Plan of 

Conservation & Development. 
6. Right to Farm Ordinance: CC approved several changes to a previously approved 

version. We will submit it to the BOS at the next available Town meeting. 
7. Agricultural Commission: At this time it would suffice to have an agricultural 

representative on the CC. This can be expanded in the future as warranted.  
8. Conservation Funding: The CC is presenting a letter to the BOF asking that a minimum of 

15K for the Town’s open space fund. 
9. Adjourn…. 
 
 
Paul Rochford 
Secretary. 

 

  
 


